The Relevance of Risk Management and Information Sharing
[bookmark: _GoBack]On March 30, 2010, CIP/HS co-hosted a one-day policy forum entitled The Relevance of Risk Management and Information Sharing to Homeland Security with the Security Analysis and Risk Management Association (SARMA).  The event took place at George Mason University's Arlington Campus.  The summary on this event can be found in the August 2010 edition of The CIP Report. 

